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To:  Bakery and Dairy Vendors 

 

From:  Gates County School Nutrition 

 

Date:   June 29, 2022 

 

Re:  Request for Proposal 

 

 

Gates County School Nutrition is requesting bids; Request for Proposal (RFP) on bakery and 

dairy products for use in the school cafeterias starting August 1, 2022-July 31, 2023. Sealed Bids 

should be received in the Office of School Nutrition, 205 Main Street/PO Box 125, Gatesville, 

NC 27938. All bids should be received on or before July 8, 2022, by 10:00 am; plainly marked 

"Sealed Bid-Bakery or Dairy Products". To request a bid packet, please contact Dr. Paula 

Simpson by email: simpsonpj@gatescountyschools.net or by phone: 252-357-1113. 
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